From: Campbell, Julia 
Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2013 12:07 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Trip to New York City

Mr. Berlin,

The Mayor traveled to New York City, NY on October 31st to participate in the Hamilton Project Event on November 1st. He accepted reasonable airfare from the organization for the trip. Please let me know if you need anything additional.
Thank you,

Julia

Julia Campbell

Director, Scheduling and Advance

Office of Mayor Rahm Emanuel

